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CITY OF DETROIT

Notice of Public Outreach

You are invited to give input on the following proposal.

PROPOSAL
12th Street/Rosa Parks Streetscape Project

OUTREACH DETAILS

Thursday, December 16, 2021, 6 p.m.
Grace Episcopal Church, 1926 Virginia Park St., Detroit, Ml 48206
Face Masks Required.

Meeting date moved from December 9

ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY

The City of Detroit Department of Public Works is making improvements to Rosa Parks Blvd.
between Clairmount and W Grand Blvd. in Spring 2022 to improve safety for all- pedestrians,
transit users, and drivers. The estimated design and construction costs of this project is $9.5
million. The Streetscape will include sidewalk improvements, new lighting, landscaping, road

resurfacing, street gateway, site furnishings and pavement markings and is anticipated to begin
construction May 2022 through November 2022.

This meeting will be the final vote meeting to decide the layout of the street.

ONLINE FEEDBACK

Send feedback to:
Gustavo Serratos, Project Manager of Complete Streets, Department of Public Works
serratosg@detroitmi.gov

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter services at public meetings, including language translation

DETROIT and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at (313) 224-4950, through the TTY
number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.




